
MINNESOTA BOARD OF OPTOMETRY 
2829 University Avenue SE, Suite 403 

Minneapolis, MN 55414-3250 
(651)201-2762 

Fax (651) 201-2763 
 
 
 
December 7, 2017  
 
Pei Ling Jamison, OD 
Jamison Optical  
7912 Mitchell Road  
Eden Prairie, MN  55344  
 
Dear Dr. Jamison:                          
 
The Complaint Resolution Committee of the Minnesota Board of Optometry reviewed your 
Agreement for Correction Action (ACA) and documentation you submitted in support of 
satisfaction of the terms contained therein. The Committee concluded that the Agreement has 
been satisfied.  You have now met the requirements of the Agreement for Corrective Action.  
 
The Committee reminds you that the Agreement for Correction is non-disciplinary and the 
intent is focused education to current contemporary standards of practice. The original ACA 
and this letter are classified as public documents.    
  
Again, thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Minnesota Board of Optometry  

 
Randy D. Snyder  
Executive Director 
 










